
FOSPS Football and Netball restarts Sat 16th Sept at 
10am 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We hope you have all had a relaxing summer. 

FOSPS football (YR to Y2/3) and Netball (Y3 to Y6) will be returning onSaturday 16 September @ 10am. For 

FOSPS YFC please refer to your managers regarding matches. 

Football on a Saturday morning is open to children in YR to Y2/3 

Netball is open to children from Y3 

If you have children in these years interested in coming along, join us from 10am on the field for football and play 

ground for netball. 

If there are any parents out there that would like to help with the coaching or baking cakes for the tea stall or 

selling the cakes please contact us by email on fosps@swanmoreapps.com. We look forward to hearing from 

you. 

See you on the 16th 

FOSPS 
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